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ST ALBERT’S PRIMARY SCHOOL

36 MAXWELL DRIVE

GLASGOW

G41 5DU

         TEL: 0141 429 1983 / 2028
21st April 2017
Dear Parent / Carer

We are able to offer our Primary 4 & 5 children a Cricket Afterschool Club. 
The sessions will be run by Mrs Brightman every Tuesday from 3.00pm to 4.00pm starting on Tuesday 2nd May 2017 and will run till the Tuesday 30th May 2017 (excluding holidays).
To participate, your child will need to bring his/her PE kit and a suitable top/hoodie for outdoor as they may be playing outside.
If you would like your child to attend the above sessions please return attached slip to school as soon as possible.

· Places are limited so it will be a first come first served basis

Yours sincerely
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Mrs Clare Harker

HEAD TEACHER

Please return form to the school office as soon as possible.

I WOULD LIKE my child ……………………………………………………………………

Class …………….  to apply for the Cricket Afterschool Club starting on Tuesday 2nd May 2017. 
Parent Signature ………………………………………………………………………………….

Date ………………………………….
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 HYPERLINK "http://www.st-alberts-pri.glasgow.sch.uk/" 
http://www.st-alberts-pri.glasgow.sch.uk/

Follow us on twitter @StAlbertsG41
